
From: cobb818@btinternet.com
To: parishclerk@shepherdswellcoldred-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Strapping around The Green
Date: 04 November 2024 13:38:51

Hi Jan, 

As discussed the VGA believe we should have trimmer protection around the new oak
posts on The Green. Apparently it was not part of the original specification. Can this be
discussed at the next PC meeting to get this completed. The old posts had this and lasted
fifty years. 

As an aside, the free Christmas Tree we were to be given is not now happening as Coxhill
farm are not going to sell trees now. Can I assume that as general protocol the PC will pick
up the bill for this normally around £200. 

Thank you for your support. 

Regards 

Martyn 
Village Green Association 
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